Néstor J. Navas D'Acosta, Esq.
E-mail: nnavas@nrlawpr.com

May 9, 2022

Government of Puerto Rico
Department of Health

Medicaid Program

World Plaza Building

268 Luis Munoz Rivera Avenue
Suite 501

San Juan, Puerto Rico 00918

Re:  Negative Certification
RFP-2022-PRMP-MES-ContactCenter-004.
8.4. Appendix 4: Disclosure of Lobbying Activities (Vendor Only)

Ladies and Gentlemen:

Please be advised, that LinkActiv, LLC (“LinkActiv”), a Puerto Rico limited liability company, has
requested that in my capacity as outside legal counsel of the entity, I perform an evaluation of the
corporate records of the limited liability corporation and the contracts of the entity with the purpose
of certifying that LinkActiv has not hired any corporation, nor person to perform lobbying activities
on its behalf. Furthermore, to certify that that no member or employee of the limited liability
company are engaged in this type of activity or act as a lobbyist.

After evaluating the corporate records of the company and its contracts, I hereby certify that
LinkActiv has not hired any corporation, nor person to perform lobbying activities on its behalf.
Furthermore, to certify that that no member or employee of the limited liability company are
engaged in this type of activity, or act as a lobbyist. I render this certification in my capacity as an
attorney at law and a member of the Bar of the Commonwealth of Puerto Rico, member of the First
Circuit Court of Appeals and member of the United Stated Supreme Court of America

This certification is solely for your benefit and the benefit of LinkActiv, in regard to RFP-2022-
PRMP-MES-ContactCenter-004. It may not be quoted or relied upon by, or published or
communicated to, nor copies be delivered to, any other person for any other purpose whatsoever,
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without our prior written consent in each instance. Upon your written request, we will furnish reliance
letters to any of your successors and assigns or any participant stating that each such party may rely
on this certification letter, as if this certification was originally addressed to them, after verifying the
certification still complies with the validity requirements of the documents.

Cordially,
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